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graduate students who are employing the balance of their time in

candidacies for advanced degrees. But this, after all, is quite ‘v'.- ^

different from a program of scholarships or fellowships with all the

publicity which is commonly attendant upon the administration of such

I trust this restriction on the use of any funds the Founda-awards.

tion may make available will not upset any plans you have been develop-

It does not seem to me that the restriction imposes any seriousing.

obstacles in the way of the satisfactory promotion of significant research

activities on the part of the permanent staff. Please let me know if I

have made myself clear, or if you would like to discuss the matter

further.

We shall be glad to send your office a wire following the

meeting of our Board of Trustees on the tenth of the month. Meanwhile

you have again my hearty best wishes for your trip.

Cordially yours,

Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.
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